
 
 

 

Dear Lincoln Families, 

We have been informed that Lincoln Charter Academy will be providing out of school 

care starting in the 2020-21school-year. As a result, RRCC SACC is notifying you that we 

have closed our license and will no longer be providing care starting May 20th, 2020.  

We appreciated the opportunity to be a part of the Lincoln community and provide care 

for your families and children. 

 

 

Warm regards  

Elizabeth C. Jackson  

Director/Administrator 


